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Hi everyone the deadline for signing up for our Centenary Celebration evening at Fairlop
Waters on Saturday 8 July is tomorrow (Thursday 15th). If you haven’t already expressed an
interest in coming, please do so asap. If you are coming please make payment of £22pp to
the IAC account (same account as for subs, club kit etc) stating reference ‘Cent’.
Thanks everyone.
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